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In a “normal” year Top Driver would once again be offering an After-School Driver Education 
Class on campus at St. Joe’s.  Due to the pandemic, we have developed a Secretary of State-
approved On Demand WEBCAST course that we have been using since April – students are able 
to login to their class whenever they wish and can take their time completing the course.  The 
same 30-hour curriculum is used as in our traditional “in person” class and the individual 
modules are taught by our veteran instructors.    This self-paced class provides the opportunity 
for the students to learn at their own speed and they can go back and review topics and 
modules when needed.   
 
To enroll in the WEBCAST program simply visit our website at www.topdriver.com and enter 
your home’s location- the list of the closest Top Driver education centers will appear.  Again, 
this is a self-paced class with no set scheduled dates or times.  Your teen can enroll and start 
the class at any time. The in-vehicle lessons continue to be scheduled with pickup/dropoff at all 
of our 30+ convenient education centers.   
 
Due to our relationship with St. Joe’s we would like to offer the students a $75 discount on the 
full WEBCAST program.  Students/parents can call Customer Service to enroll and can use the 
code STJFALL.  This code is for St. Joseph students only. 
 
Top Driver is Illinois’ largest teen driving school and our goals are to provide premier driver 
education and develop lifelong intelligent drivers. 
 
To enroll or for further information please call Customer Service at 800-374-8373 or visit our 
website at www.topdriver.com. 
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